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Edh planning along edh Blvd. 

L and C Squires <squires64@hotmail.com> 
To: "planning@edcgov.us" <planning@edcgov.us> 

To whom it may concern, 
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Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 

Mon, Nov 4, 2019 at 9:29 PM 

The impact of the proposed development sites would be negative for our county and community. I have counted 3 or 4 
signs along EDH Blvd stating proposed developments. 
Negative #1- Native Oak Tree woodlands. This habitat is unique and near endangerment. Our oak trees need to be 
protected and preserved. Allowing overdevelopment will overreach the ecological balance. We need native land 
preservation. 
Negative #2- traffic. Adding residential or commercial development will increase cars on the road. The community has 
continually stood against the unsafe increase of traffic. Similar impacts were discussed when chickFila was proposed by 
Walgreens. 
Negative #3- priorities of the county. Developing is a business. Salaries are made from developing land. The county 
needs to maintain a strong control of our land. Please don't be influenced only by people on the job ... remember all of us 
who work elsewhere but live in the county. Hold onto historic zoning and also push to conserve the natural beauty of our 
land and keep what makes it a wonderful place to buy a home. 

Please do not approve the developments along EDH Blvd! Protect the native oak trees and our peaceful community. 
Thank you! 
Cam Squires (Stonebriar neighborhood) 
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